
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/19/2014 4:11:27 PM
Subject: Veterans Affairs issue for Rep. Herbkersman

Katherine,

I looked into the Veterans Affairs issue with Director Metcalf, and the County Veterans Affairs Officers (CVAO) are
selected by a majority of the county legislative delegation. The CVAO is appointed to a two year term and “is subject 
to removal for cause at any time by a majority of the Senators representing the county and a majority of the House 
members representing the county.” S.C. Code of Laws 25-11-40. Please let me know if Rep. Herbkersman has any 
other questions we can help answer.

Best,

Austin

Austin M. Smith
Deputy Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
803.734.5156
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